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16th May 2024 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer  

 

To celebrate the upcoming Paris Olympics 2024, we are excited to be taking part in 
the Wolverhampton Torch Journey across the city. Taking place on 20th May 2024, a 
few children from each class will be selected to carry the torch to Rakegate Primary 
School. If your child has been chosen, you will receive a text on Friday – consent to take 
part will need to be given via the Gateway app by Monday morning.  
 

Also on this day, we will be having a French themed day in 
classes where children will develop their knowledge of France 
through activities, games, songs, art, food, culture and 
exploring geographical features. Children are encouraged come 

to school dressed in their own red, white, and blue.  
 

 
 
Yours sincerely                                          
 
 
 
Ms B. Clarke. 
PE Leader  
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